


In all, commissioners awarded 27 contracts totaling more than $61 million to improve 
highways, interstates and roads in 22 counties. 

Contracts were awarded for projects in Atoka, Bryan, Carter, Choctaw, Comanche, 
Dewey,  Ellis, Grady, Hughes, Kingfisher, Kiowa, Lincoln, Logan, Muskogee, Oklahoma, 
Pawnee, Pontotoc, Seminole, Texas, Tillman, Tulsa and Washita counties.  

The eight-member panel, appointed by the governor to oversee the state’s 
transportation development, awards project contracts for road and bridge construction every 
month. The panel’s next special meeting is scheduled for Monday, August 12 at 11 a.m. in 
the R.A. Ward Transportation Building in Oklahoma City. 

Before a project is awarded, ODOT researches, plans and designs the work to be done. 
Contracts are bid competitively, with the OTC selecting the winning firm. Typically, work 
begins several weeks or months after contracts are awarded. 

Contracts, bid information, the commission’s monthly agenda and project details can be 
viewed at www.okladot.state.ok.us.  
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(Editors and News Directors: For more information, call the ODOT Media and Public 
Relations Division at 405-521-6000.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Drivers can expect improved access to and from the I-40 Crosstown in downtown Oklahoma City thanks to the 
approval of a nearly $9 million contract by the Oklahoma Transportation Commission. This interim project will 
reconnect the west end of the Crosstown near Pennsylvania Ave. to the future Oklahoma City Boulevard. The 
new Boulevard flyover on and off ramps will provide access to the downtown area from eastbound I-40 and 
will also allow drivers to leave downtown and access westbound I-40.   



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The next phase of construction on the Durant Bypass connecting SH-78 and US-70 on the east side of Durant is 
set to begin soon. At their Monday meeting, the Oklahoma Transportation Commission awarded a $24 million 
construction contract that includes financial incentives for early completion of this project, which is expected to 
reduce congestion by allowing a large amount of truck traffic from US-75/US-69, shown above, to bypass the 
city on the south.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


